May 29, 1980

Mr. Hagop Asadourian
276 Fifth Avenue
New York, New York 10001

Dear Mr. Asadourian:

Thank you for your donation of $25.00 (twenty-five
dollars) which you kindly gave to Saint Vartan Armenian
Cathedral in memory of the late Baidzar Tokatlian, mother
of Mr. Melik Tokatlian.

We pray for the eternal repose of her soul and wish
vou a healthy life.

with prayers,iw

Father Khajag Barsamian
Canon Sacrist
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